17.

CENTAURUS ROAD - COLOMBO STREET TO ST MARTINS ROAD
AND ST MARTINS ROAD - CENTAURUS ROAD TO GAMBLINS ROAD

The Board considered a report seeking support for planned work for Centaurus Road and St Martins
Road and for consultation to be commenced.

The Board decided to refer the report to the Combined Committee meeting on 9 October 2002 and
that the Committee be given power to act concerning the release of plans for public consultation.

[Paul de Spa requested that his vote against the resolution be recorded.]



